
 
 
          April 25, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Editor In chief: 
 
We are pleased to re-submit our manuscript entitled “The Broken Heart: A matter of 
the ER stress bad management” by Dr. Belmadani and Dr. Matrougui for 
consideration in your World Journal of Cardiology. 
 
We believe the review summarizes and updates the role of the endoplasmic reticulum 
stress in heart complications.  
 
We look forward hearing from you 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 

Khalid Matrougui, PhD, FAHA 
Tenured Associate Professor 


